

Our Ref: CSN/PGE

May 2023

ALL PARENTS/CARERS/STUDENTS

Dear Parents/Carers and Students,

Dormston School Uniform

I am writing to inform you of slight changes to the Dormston school uniform which will come in to effect from **September 2023.**

I have reviewed our school uniform in order to support inclusivity and help reduce the cost to parents/carers. The following changes are being made;

- 1. A **light blue shirt/blouse** can be worn as an alternative to lilac/grey
- 2. For PE, students can wear **plain black jogging bottoms** as an alternative to the branded skort/shorts
- 3. For PE, students can wear **plain black/plain purple** or hooped purple and black sports socks

All other items will stay and will remain either required or optional as they are now.

A fully updated version of our school uniform requirements will be sent to all parents/ carers before the end of the summer term.

These changes are to support parents and students. If you do have any feedback on these changes please use the following email address:

uniform@dormston.dudley.sch.uk

This email address will be available until Friday 9th June 2023.

A reminder that our pop-up uniform shop run by Friends of Dormston is available to all families and more details on how to access this will be shared after the half term break.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,



Mrs Sutton Headteacher





